PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF MALAYSIA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS
NEW YORK

5t March 2024

H.E. Paula Narvaez
President of the Economic and Social Council
United Nations

Excellency,

| wish to refer to refer to your letter dated 26 October 2023, regarding Member States’
expression of interest to present a VNR at the 2025 High-Level Political Forum on
Sustainable Development (HLPF).

| have the honour to inform you that Malaysia wishes to express its interest to present a
VNR during the 2025 HLPF.

Malaysia attaches great importance to the implementation of the 2030 Agenda and looks
forward to sharing experiences, including successes, challenges and lessons learned.

| look forward to early acknowledgement of receipt of this letter.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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L MUHAMAD
presentative of Malaysia to the United Nations
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